
Each Morning -   Breakfast Club  8.00 - 8.40am   
  

Events for the week beginning 18th December 2017  
 

Monday  10.30am  All welcome to attend the Christingle in the School Hall 

  lunchtime Lego      Miss Morris, Dallas, Gabriel 

  No Swimming         

   

 

Tuesday         morning Keyboard     Mrs Jennifer Enright  

   2 pm Whole School trip to Aladdin  expected return approximate  5.30pm 
   

                 

Wednesday  School Party Day  -   Children may come to school in their party clothes 

 

  2.30 pm All very welcome to Carol Singing on the Playground 

                                     School Closes for Christmas Holiday 

 

             School reopens to pupils on Thursday 4th January 
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House Points 
 

Darwin  524     Einstein  465  Galileo  605  Newton  607 

Thank You Mrs May 
 

Mrs May has worked at Yelvertoft Primary School for fourteen years and has taken on many 

roles and responsibilities during this time. She is an outstanding Higher Level Teaching  

Assistant and has made a huge contribution to our school. She will be missed very much by 

all of our school community. We wish her every happiness as she moves on from our school. 

Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy 
 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday  11.45 am - 1.15 pm   

initially for a fixed term January to July 2018 

If you are interested in this position please contact the school office. Thank you. 
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Records of Achievement 

Well done to the following children: 
 

Class 1 Tommy Starkey for a massive 

improvement in confidence. 
 

Class 2 Matilda Kington for trying very 

hard and making great improvement this 

term. 
 

Class 3 Jasmine Cleaver for showing 

consistent improvement throughout the 

term and always giving 100% effort. 
 

Class 4 Alfie Edmondson for improving 

his work rate and effort across all subjects. 

  

 

Well done to the following children: 
 

Eva Newhouse and Max Hawes for  

amazing Gingerbread Man writing; Class 

1 for being fantastic in our Christmas  

performances; Freya Scull for always 

making a super effort in class, Christmas 

production and being kind to others;  

Finley Marsh for  making a super  effor t 

to understand and great effort in the  

Christmas performances; All Class 3 for 

their amazing performance at the KS2 

concerts; Topsie Egan for working really 

hard at fractions, decimals and  

percentages in Maths; Jack Armstrong and 

Charlie Frodsham for  always putting in 

extra work in their English. 
 

These children all received their awards at 

our Friday Assembly. 

Headteacher Awards Bronze Housepoint Awards 
 

Congratulations to: 

   James Hetherington 

   Elouise Shakespeare-Luck 

   Kelsey Sarson 

   Moses Bird 

   Gabriel Flavell 

   Florence Armstrong 

   Thomas Fleming 

   Bradley Shaw 

For gaining 25 House points and  

achieving his Bronze Award. 

Giving Tree 
 

Gifts being collected on 

Monday! 

 Thank You 
 

We  would like to say a huge thank you 

to Brenda Lamb for all the reading help 

she has given to the children over a  

number of years.  We wish her well.  

 

Lilbourne Chapel Youth Club Party 

Change of Date 

Now Monday 18th December  6 - 7.30pm 

Details the same as previously advertised  

Christmas Hamper Raffle Tickets 
 

Tickets are still available at £1 each from 

the school office.  The raffle will be 

drawn at the  Carol Singing on the  

playground at 2.30pm on Wednesday  

afternoon. 

Wednesday 20th  -  Party Day! 
 

Children may come to school in their  

party clothes. But please make sure they 

have warm coats, hats and scarves for 

carol singing in the playground. 
 

All children have been, or will be given, a 

list of food to bring in as a contribution 

towards their class party.  

Class 2 Snacks 
 

Please can all snacks be labelled to avoid 

confusion! Thank you. 


